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1 DEMOLITION OF SURPLUS SCHOOL BUILDINGS (AN53-2009) 
 
As a result of the Schools PPP Programme the following schools have become or will become surplus 
to Education use and have been remitted to the Director of Economic Development for disposal. 
 
It is intended to demolish the undernoted school buildings. 
 
The Committee is requested to approve the City Engineer to obtain tenders for the demolition of these 
buildings and to authorise the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) and Director of Economic 
Development to accept the most favourable tender, as recommended by the City Engineer, to allow 
demolition works to commence as soon as possible in the interests of public safety.  Tender details will 
be reported for information to a future meeting of this Committee. 
 
School Buildings: St Saviour's High School 

Lawside Academy 
 
 
 


